
All contributions in this issue are focused on the notion of good governance.  Prof 

Stephen de la Harpe and Ms Rolien Roos of the North-West University 

(Potchefstroom Campus) and Dr Conny Rijken of Tilburg University have produced 

the issue as guest editors.  Their introduction provides a concise overview of the 

exciting contributions on this highly topical subject. 
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